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November 15, 2010 
 
 
 
Armantina, Laura & Carlos Espinosa 
5233 Beard Avenue South 
Minneapolis, MN 55410 

 

 
Re: Appeal for property at 211 Kim Place. 
 File ID:  ALH 10-354 
 
Dear Ms. Espinosas’ and Mr. Espinosa: 
 
This is to confirm that on November 9, 2010 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the hearing to December 7, 2010 to see 
how things are progressing.   Please note that the northwest room can not be used for sleeping 
room because of the boarded window. 
 
The matter will be scheduled on December 15, 2010 City Council Public Hearing at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers, at which time Ms. Moermond will recommend that the City 
Council lift the condemnation and grant an extension to one month or six weeks to finish the 
work. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Fire Supervisors  
 File  
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